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No. MZU/NEP Cell/2022/105    Dated Aizawl, the 28th June, 2023 

To, 

All Principal 
Constituent/Affiliated Colleges 

Subject: Offering of Minor Courses under NEP 2020 

Sir/Madam, 

  As we all are getting ready to implement Undergraduate Programmes under 
NEP 2020 starting July 2023 Session, I would like to state that the meeting under the 
Chairmanship of Controller of Examinations, Mizoram University held yesterday (17th June, 
2023) deliberated matters relating to examinations in connection with the new NEP 2020 
Framework for Undergraduate Programmes.  One of the items discussed was on minor 
courses where meeting desired to have every department offers same course for minor. 

  I would, therefore, like to request all that proper coordination is kindly made 
across colleges that each department offers same course for minor for students of other 
departments. 

  Thanking you. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

( Prof. LALNILAWMA ) 
Nodal Officer 

NEP Cell, Mizoram University 
Copy to: 

1) Controller of Examinations, MZU for kind information. 
2) State Nodal Officer on NEP 2020, Dept. of HT&E, Gov’t. of Mizoram for kind 

information 

 
 

 

( Prof. LALNILAWMA ) 
Nodal Officer 

NEP Cell, Mizoram University 


